

Milton, Ontario 9 July 2020

CORLBUIL01-2020-LTR

John Corle Corle Building Systems Inc. 404 Sarah Furnace Rd. Imler, PA 16655

Object: Registration to CSA A660-10

Dear John:

CWB Registration is committed to supporting our clients as a result of the unprecedented challenges of COVID-19. We will make decisions to preserve the safety of our staff, auditors and clients and will actively manage your registration as this issue continues to evolve. Our offices are closed, but staff is available to respond to your inquiries.

This letter is to confirm your status as a registered client and identify the key milestones for your registration.

Your regularly scheduled audit type was: Re-registation

Your regularly scheduled audit was to have occurred: June 2020

Your registration audit has been extended to: 6 January 2021

Your current certificate expired on: 6 July 2020

We do encourage our clients to consider remote audits. Our team can work with you to determine the feasibility and technology required for using this approach. Benefits of conducting a partial or complete audit remotely include:

- Continuity with your assigned Lead Auditor.
- Confirmation that your organization is meeting the challenges of today.
- Maintenance of vour audit schedule: and
- Continuation of the professional services that you have come to expect of us.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding your certificate, please call us at 1-800-844-6790 or contact <u>jean-francois.philippe@cwbgroup.org</u>.

Jean-François Philippe

Business Manager, CWB Registration